Yes on HB 1584

| am writing in support of this bill. | own and operate 2 rural pharmacies in North Dakota, and we need to enforce these
rules we have made already for PBMs. We have some good laws- why not enforce them with penalties?

HB 1584 will help to enforce PBM compliance. Congress is taking up laws to pass PBM reform nationwide, so this just
makes sense in North Dakota.

Thank you for your consideration.
Kathleen Nelson, RPh., owner

Casselton Drug and Arthur Drug
North Dakota



